
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Dijkstra-Downie for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 9 February 2023 

   

Question (1) How often are the paths scheduled to be cleared of fallen 

leaves each autumn/winter season, given that a build up of 

wet leaves can cause a serious hazard to cyclists in 

particular? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Which method or machinery is used to complete this work? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) On which occasions have the paths been cleared of leaves 

this past season, using which method? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Are any further clean ups scheduled for this season? 

Answer (4)  

   

 
 


